
 
 
 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 
 

Spring Half Term 
 

Last Day of Term – Friday 31st 
March 2023 – School Closes at 

1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st 
July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023   

BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 
Monday 8th May  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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Percentage of children  
who read at home this 

week 
 

 

Golden YR—39% 
Diamond Y1—75% 

Heroes Y2—% 
Stardust  Y3—34% 
Aladdin Y4—85% 
Mars  Y5—91% 

Cosmic Y6—80% 

Parent’s  
Eve n i n g s  
 

22nd and 23rd March 
 
Thank you for booking your appointment.  The booking  
portal is now closed. If you have not already reserved a slot, 
one will be allocated to you. 

 

Please wear full school 
uniform and your  

best smile! 



 

 
 

Attendance  
Percentages 
Last Week 

 

YR—92% 
Y1—100% 
Y2—95% 
Y3—89% 
Y4—93% 
Y5—92% 
Y6—94% 

Number of  
Children Late 

Before the Close 
of Register 

 

 

 YR—5 
 Y1—3 
 Y2—1 
 Y3—6 
 Y4—4 
 Y5—4 
 Y6—8 

Number of  
Children Late 

After the Close 
of Register 

 

YR—2 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—1 
Y6—3 

If your child is in KS2 and walks to 
school by themselves, please make 
sure they leave home  early enough 

to arrive at school on time.  

Parents and carers, please  
Call the school before 9.30 am         

if your child is to be absent 
from school for any reason.  

 

Reception Class had a 

lovely visit to Brixton 

Windmill on Monday. 

 

They attended the 

‘Little Red Hen 

‘workshop and learned 

all about how flour is 

milled. 

Heroes Class (Year 1) 
Assembly on Thursday 23rd March has 

been postponed until further notice. 

Thank YOU 
Parents 
 
Your contributions made 
this trip possible. 


